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Special Education Enrollment as of November 27, 2018:  312/1503 (21% total 

enrollment)                                                

Schools Attending:  Old Town Elementary, Viola Rand School, Alton Elementary, 

Leonard Middle School, Old Town High, Orono High School, Bangor Regional Program 

and Stillwater Academy 

Tuition Students: 36  

Referrals: 22 

 

Section 504 Identification: 99 

 

 

October Activity:   
IEP/504 meetings:  74 

 

State Reports: 

 
EF-S 04a/b State Agency Client Billing 

 

Professional Development/Updates: 

 
-RSU #34 K-12 Special Education Staff Meeting for November will focus on the development 

of Behavior Intervention Plans.  Leigh Broughan from UCP of Maine will be joining us to assist 

us in this work. Leigh Broughan is a BCBA who provides consultation and training in this area.  

This work will provide staff with skills to address the needs of students presenting with 

behavioral challenges as a result of trauma and other factors.  

 

-Maine Department of Education (MDOE) is in the process of revising the Maine Special 

Education Regulations, Chapter 101.  The MDOE has held a public hearing for comments 

and written comments are due by December 3, 2018. Areas of great interest across the state 

are changes to Child Development Services and programming for State Agency Clients and 

State Wards.  

 

-Southern Penobscot Regional Program Update: The Building Resiliency with School-Age 

Children had 140 attendees from the area.  The feedback to date has been very positive.   

 


